
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. I 

 

 

DATE:     December 7, 2016 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 1 – Battery Backup Systems  

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  December 20, 2016, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Correction of Fixed Price Agreement Term 

 

Bidders are advised that the third paragraph of the Invitation to Bid is hereby revised to read as 

follows: 

 

Additionally, the City intends to award a fixed price agreement to the most responsive, 

responsible bidder, reserving the right to exercise the option to purchase additional systems as 

specified herein at the same terms and conditions within the term of the agreement.  The City 

does not guarantee nor does it commit to the purchase of additional systems. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. I 

 

 


